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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We will be holding a Victorian School day on Wednesday 8th January. It would be lovely if your child 

can come dressed up on that day in old fashioned clothing. Please do not go out and purchase new 

costumes! A long skirt or dress with a cardigan or shawl works well for the girls and trousers with a 

shirt or waistcoat and possibly a flat cap, makes a great boys’ costume. Below is a website with 

ideas. 

https://www.theschoolrun.com/no-sew-history-costumes 

If you have any questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

Thank you 

Year 2 Team 
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